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We have been voting by mail for nearly 40 years. For nearly 40 years shut-ins, 

disabled, elderly and rural people have enjoyed being able to vote as easily as a city 

dweller who lives around the corner from the courthouse.  

 

In that span of almost forty years have we had a problem with voter fraud? Has some 

renegade group of communists stolen an election from us honest and patriotic 

citizens? The answer is an emphatic "NO!" 

 

If you want to disenfranchise some one like me, who lives 5 miles from the county 

courthouse by a road that is frequently closed by landslides, fallen trees or flooding, 

go ahead. I and my family and my neighbors will never forget that you who support 

this paranoid nonsense are the ones who are destroying our democracy. 


